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Comments: Please do not renew the outfitter permits of the Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex.

Outfitting and camps have devastating impacts on the wilderness and wildlife.

Wilderness trails are so heavily used by pack animals that they more resemble roads than foot or horse trails.
Camps, tents, tent frames, corrals, and hitching posts damage the land.

All of these outfitter impacts are exacerbated by the extraordinarily large people and pack stock party sizes
allowed in the Wildernesses.

It's time to allow the wilderness to recover. Deny the permits and allow the wildlife their home back.



